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Wow 6P such as sophisticated, entertaining, thoughtful and fascinating Easter Assembly. Your acting was excellent, 

your tech team were impeccable, your costumes were brilliant and your jokes were awful! Your families and the whole 

school were so proud of you all. Well done team 6P!  

Year 5 have enjoyed their visit to the British Museum to learn more about Ancient Egypt. They particularly liked the 

artefacts workshop. 

         
A group of children went to a special event at the Royal Festival Hall with Miss Ellington yesterday:  

Ella, Amelia, Andy & Queenie 6D drawing by Queenie  

         
Thank you to the Parents Association Team, Miss Christie and Mr Adjudani for organising the Easter Orienteering trail. 

Everyone had a great time despite the weather!  
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: 
“We are excited to look for a place to install this water butt after the holidays. It will collect all the rainwater from the 

gutters and can be used instead of tap water for many things, making our school site more sustainable. Gardening club 

are also excited for this because the plants prefer rainwater to tap water.”  

 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

Back to school for everyone School starts as usual at 8:50.

Headteacher’s award assembly & afternoon tea.   

Please find attached to this newsletter information regarding our upcoming parent workshops for our PSHE unit of 
work Relationships and Sex Education.  If you are not able to attend the meeting, the presentation will be shared on 
your class dojo. 

The dates for the calendar are: 
Year 3 – Tuesday 23rd April in 3HD 
Year 4 – Tuesday 23rd April in 4K 
Year 5 – Thursday 18th April in 5A 
Year 6 – Thursday 18th April in 6D 

Full calendar of dates for the Summer Term to follow after the holidays 

This Week myself & Mrs McCafferty the Headteacher of Brookland Infant School had a meeting with Connie Kaphouris, 

who is the school travel plan champion in Barnet. We spoke about the traffic situation outside our school, especially 

the parking issues we continue to face. After the holidays we will have parking wardens coming 3 days a week in the 

morning and the afternoon during pick up and drop off times. They will issue tickets to anyone parking across drives, 

on the zig zag lines and/or yellow lines. This all so we can ensure our children can come to school safely. As always, we 

encourage walking, cycling, scootering to school or park & stride (this is where you park further away and walk the last 

bit). Thank you as always to vast majority of parents who park safely and legally.  
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Zara 6D 

Gaia 6D 


